
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
ProviderView Newsletter – July 20, 2023 
 
This message is for Avera Health Plans Participating Providers 
 
Dear Valued Participating Provider, 
 
The Consolidated Appropriations Act (CAA) requires Avera Health Plans to verify, and if needed, update online provider 
directory information at least once every 90 days. Today marks the launch of our first Provider Directory Accuracy 
Attestation cycle using the secure Avera Health Plans provider portal. 
 
If you complete this task within two attestation cycles, there will be no disruption to the display of your information in 
the Avera Health Plans Provider Directory. Failure to complete this attestation process after two consecutive cycles will 
result in the suppression of your data from our provider directories as required under the act. Please attest to your data 
by logging into the Provider Portal and clicking on the “Attestation Worklist” located under the Office Management drop 
down. There you will find the data we have on your respective providers as it would be displayed in the provider 
directory and you can request changes or attest that it is accurate and requires no changes. This first attestation cycle 
begins today and closes on 10/16/23.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to comply with the Consolidated Appropriations Act. Please feel free to contact our team 
with any questions you may have. 
 
Mike Dooley, Director of Provider Contracting 
Phone: 605-322-4634 
 
Steven Grogan, Provider Relations Specialist 
Phone: 605-322-4640 
 
Call Center 
Phone: 888-322-2115 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Avera Health Plans Provider Relations Department 
 


